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22/04/2022 

MR Mark Langley 
96 Bangaroo ST 
NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

This application needs to be rejected for the same reasons it was before: increase in traffic in 
an already busy street 
very close to a roundabout 
insufficient parking 
noise generation - it's an inappropriate location for a childcare centre 
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